
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: NASCAR Advance Auto Parts Weekly Series Teams 

Date: January 27, 2023 

Re: 2023 NAAPWS Contingency Decal Diagram 

 
 
The photos below depict the “Official” 2023 NASCAR Advanced Auto Parts Weekly Series 
positioning for the contingency program decals.   
 
 
Per the 2023 NASCAR Advance Auto Parts Series Rule Book, all competitors must display 
the Series decal and contingency decals to be eligible for Series and Contingency year-end 
prize money awards payments.  
 
If your team chooses not to display a particular decal due to sponsor conflict, the decals located 
below the vacant position may ‘float’ upward, providing they remain relevant to the diagram below.   
 
Remember that only approved NASCAR Contingency Program sponsor decals may be displayed 
on the front fender area as shown.    
 
 
 
 
 
Bob Duvall 
Sr. Director, Business Development    
NASCAR 
Bduvall@nascar.com 
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